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Message from the Head… 

Diary Dates… Diary Dates cont’d/… 

 

 
 

 

Nativity Performance (Preschool, Reception and KS1) 
Monday, 12th 2-3pm & Tuesday 13th December 5.30.  
Doors open 15mins before performance. 
 
PTA Christmas Decoration Making with EYFS 
Wednesday, 14th December @ 2.30pm 
 
Christmas Community Event in the Church 
Wednesday, 14th December at 5.30pm 
 
Christmas Lunch  
Thursday, 15th December 
 Please bring a home pack-lunch if you did not sign up. 
Why not wear your Christmas Jumper again! 
 
PTA Christmas Movie Night Years 1-6 
Thursday, 15th December 3.30-5.30pm 
 
Last Day of Term 
Friday 16th December 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Lost Property 
We have a large amount of lost property.  Please check 
the trolley at drop offs and pick-ups which will be 
placed outside the Year 5/6 doors.  Anything 
unclaimed will be disposed of on the 16th December. 
Thank you. 
 

 

 

 

Firstly, a thank you for your positive engagement with parents’ evenings this week. It was a pleasure for me to see 

the evening taking shape on Tuesday and to hear about some of the positive conversations that took place online 

on Wednesday evening. I was also able to speak with some of you who had queries or concerns to raise. This 

contact for us is very important and we do want to listen to points you wish to raise and put things in place to 

support improvement. 

I hope you have heard about yesterday’s ‘Santa Dash’, which saw nearly all of our school community running on 

the school field in our Christmas jumpers. The hard ground made things easier for us and we were able to stay 

warm in the fresh air and sunshine. Later yesterday, I understand the man himself made an appearance during the 

Klee Class party. Father Christmas gave presents to all of the children and congratulated them on a successful term 

in school.  Thank you to staff and parents/carers for collaborating to make this event possible. 

The PTA have been busy again this week with the present shops in school and wreath making on Wednesday evening 

and tonight. Next week the PTA will host a decoration afternoon for children in EYFS and a movie night for children in 

Years 1-6 on Thursday. All of this follows the great success of the Winter Fair, which was extremely well-supported. 

Next week is the last week of term and it will be as busy as ever with nativity plays, a church service and Christmas 

dinner. The dinner is on Thursday and children are invited to wear Christmas jumpers again for the day, along with their 

usual school trousers/shorts/dresses/skirts, t-shirts/shirts and shoes. 

I hope you all enjoy a fun and festive weekend. I think there might be a football match happening, too! 

 

With best wishes, from Richard Martin. 

 

@fenhilp 


